
 

Choices of Allianz Mobilku product packages 
 

Mobilku Eco Mobilku Grand Mobilku Non Package 

 
Coverage Sum Insured (IDR) Coverage Sum Insured (IDR) Coverage Sum Insured (IDR) 

1 
Comprehensive/total 

loss only 
as per vehicle’s sum 

insured 
Comprehensive/total 

loss only 
as per vehicle’s sum 

insured 
Comprehensive/total loss 

only 
as per vehicle’s sum 

insured 

2 

Typhoon, storm, hail, 
flood, and/or 

avalanche, including 
water hammer 

as per Vehicle’s Sum 
Insured 

Typhoon, storm, hail, 
flood, and/or 

avalanche, including 
water hammer 

as per vehicle’s sum 
insured 

Typhoon, storm, hail, 
flood, and/or avalanche, 
including water hammer 

as per vehicle’s sum 
insured 

3 
 

Earthquake, tsunami, 
and/or volcanic 

eruption 

as per vehicle’s sum 
insured 

Earthquake, tsunami, 
and/or volcanic eruption 

as per vehicle’s sum 
insured 

4 
Strikes, riots, and 
civil commotion 

as per vehicle’s sum 
insured 

Strikes, riots, and civil 
commotion 

as per vehicle’s sum 
insured 

Strikes, riots, and civil 
commotion 

as per vehicle’s sum 
insured 

5 
 

Terrorism and 
sabotage 

as per vehicle’s sum 
insured 

Terrorism and sabotage 
as per vehicle’s sum 

insured 

6 
Third Party Legal 

Liability 
IDR55,000,000 

Third party legal 
liability 

IDR75,000,000 Third party legal liability IDR51,000,000 

7 
  

Passengers Legal Liability IDR 25,000,000 

8 
Personal Accident – 

Driver 
IDR10,000,000 

Personal 
Accident – 

Driver 
IDR10,000,000 

Personal Accident – 
Driver 

IDR 10,000,000 

9 
Personal Accident - 

Passenger 
IDR10,000,000 

Personal 
Accident – 
Passenger 

IDR10,000,000 
Personal Accident – 

Passenger 
IDR 10,000,000 

10 Medical expenses IDR5,000,000 
Medical 

expenses 
IDR5,000,000 Medical expenses IDR5,000,000 

12 
 

Personal 
effects 

IDR10,000,000 Personal effects IDR 10,000,000 

13 
  

Ambulance service IDR500,000 



14 
 

Taxi Allowance 
(only for 

Comprehensive 
Coverage) 

IDR500,000 
Taxi Allowance (only for 

Comprehensive Coverage) 
IDR500,000 

15 
Emergency Road 

Assistance  

Emergency 
Road 

Assistance 
 

Emergency Road 
Assistance  

16 
Manufacturer’s 

Authorized 
Workshop 

 

Manufacturer’s 
Authorized 
Workshop 

 

Manufacturer’s 
Authorized Workshop  

17 

Cash Benefit for 
Minor Damages 

(only for 
Comprehensive 

Coverage) 

IDR1,000,000 

Cash Benefit 
for Minor 

Damages (only 
for 

Comprehensive 
Coverage) 

IDR1,500,000 
Cash Benefit for Minor 

Damages (only for 
Comprehensive Coverage) 

IDR1,500,000 

18 
 

Claim 
Inspection 

Service 
 

Claim Inspection Service 
 

Optional Features Optional Features Optional Features 

1 Theft by Own Driver 
As per Vehicle’s Sum 

Insured 
Theft by Own 

Driver 
As per Vehicle’s Sum Insured 

Theft by 
Own 

Driver 
As per Vehicle’s Sum Insured 

2 Theft by Valet 
As per Vehicle’s Sum 

Insured 
Theft by Valet As per Vehicle’s Sum Insured 

Theft by 
Valet 

As per Vehicle’s Sum Insured 

3 
24/7 Personal 

Accident Coverage 
IDR100,000,000 

24/7 Personal 
Accident 
Coverage 

IDR100,000,000 

24/7 
Personal 
Accident 
Coverage 

IDR 100,000,000 

 


